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OSCAR WELLS 
C H AIRMAN O F THE BOARD 

My dear Amon:-

December 26, 1947 

I was delighted to get an envelope from 
Amon G. Carter of Fort Wor th addressed to Mr. and 
1Jrs. Oscar Wells and containing printed statements 
with respect to the dedication of the Rogers statue , 
as well as the pamphlet which records the unveiling 
and the presentation of the coliseum and auditorium. 
Although I have been away a long time I share the 
admiration which Fort Worth has for Will Rogers . I 
had the pleasure of meeting him on more than one 
occasion in the early days of his life in Okl ahoma, 
and have continued to have a great admiration for 
his personality. 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 

Fort Worth, Texas 
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